
FACT: Lummi Island is at HIGH RISK OF CATASTROPHIC LOSS from fire.

How can you help protect Lummi Island?

This invasive shrub has infested Lummi Island and poses a huge FIRE RISK
to our community. Help stop the invasion!

Stop Scotch Broom.

For more information about identifying and removing Scotch broom, please visit liht.org!For more information about identifying and removing Scotch broom, please visit liht.org!

Scotch broom devastates native landscapes and is
EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE.

It has a HIGH OIL CONTENT, spreads
rapidly, and forms dense stands. 

The plant INCREASES FIRE INTENSITY AND
DURATION and can boost flames into the tree
canopy.

Removing Scotch broom from your property will improve our
ecosystem health and reduce our wildfire risk!

We can help! If you'd like volunteers to help you remove Scotch
broom, please reach out to LIHT at stewardship@liht.org.

INVASIVE PLANT ALERT!

Why is Scotch broom so bad?


